台北市立景興國中一百零二學年度第一學期第一次定期考查九年級英語科試卷

宜、郷刀冽敏・30 %	20. A: You never told your mother about the truth,?
Part A: 請聽敘述或問句,選出最適當的回應,回答第1到第	(A) didn't you
5 小題。	(B) do you
Part B : 請聽對話,回答第6到第10小題。	(C) did you
06 (A) A department store	(D) don't you
(A) A department store.(B) A book store.	
. /	21. A: How many times to this restaurant?
(C) A bus stop.	B: Only once.
O7. (A) In a department store.	(A) did you go (B) have you been
(B) In a book store.	(C) have you gone (D) are you going
(C) At a bus stop. O8. (A) No. Eight. (B) No. Three. (C) We don't know.	
	22. I a big hamburger, but I still feel hungry now.
10. (A) Yes, he has. (B) No, he hasn't. (C) We don't know. 10. (A) Yes, she has. (B) Yes, she did. (C) Yes, she is.	(A) eaten (B) eat (C) have eaten (D) am eating
10. (A) Tes, she has. (B) Tes, she did. (C) Tes, she is.	
Part C: 請聽 A、B 二段短文和問題,選出最適當的答案回答	23. They had a lot of fun at Jo's birthday party, they?
第 11 到第 15 小題。	(A) had (B) hadn't (C) did (D) didn't
11 (A) F'S	
11. (A) Fifteen years. (B) Forty minutes. (C) Fifteen minutes.	24. A: Which of the skirts do you like best?
10 (1) [B: The green one yellow flowers on it.
12. (A) The writer saw lots of interesting movies.	(A) in (B) with (C) have (D) has
(B) The writer has been to Tokyo Disneyland.	25 A. D
(C) The writer has eaten the best-known noodles.	25. A: Doesn't your sister have an MP3 player? B: I'm going to buy one for her as her birthday
12 (A) No. sha doosn't	present.
13. (A) No, she doesn't.(B) Yes, she is.	(A) Yes, she has. (B) Yes, she does.
(C) No, she isn't.	(C) No, she hasn't. (D) No, she doesn't.
(C) No, she ish t.	二、克漏字填空:10%
14. (A) Read comic books.	Dear Mike,
(B) Play computer games.	How have you (26)? It has been three months (27) I
(C) Go to the movies.	saw you last time. We friends here miss you a lot.
(6) 66 66 410 116 116.	Mrs. Huang (28) us that you spent most of your
15. (A) For two years. (B) For one year. (C) For three years.	vacation practicing English and playing basketball. You must
	have had a good time. Do you still make good shots? Me?
貳、綜合測驗: 70%	You know that, like most students in Taiwan, I have been
一、語法:選出最適當的答案 20%	busy (29) for a lot of tests on weekdays, but I can still
16 Our familia haar liard in Tainei	watch basketball games on TV on weekends. I hope some day
16. Our family have lived in Taipei ten years ago.	we can play together again. By the way, I met your cousin,
(A) since (B) before (C) for (D) when	Mark, (30) I was on my way home last week. He invited
17. Playing volleyball is to the students.	me to have a snack at the McDonald's near his home. We ate
(A) excite (B) excites	and talked for quite a while. We had a good time together.
(C) excited (D) exciting	I hope that you enjoy your new school in the U.S. Best
(C) excited (D) exetting	wishes.
18. People are about the Halloween parades.	Yours,
(A) exciting (B) excited	Kevin
(C) excite (D) excites	
(-)	26. (A) are (B) were (C) been (D) be
19. My boss to Japan. She's on vacation in Tokyo now.	27. (A) because (B) since (C) if (D) although
(A) has gone (B) has been	28. (A) told (B) ask (C) said (D) spoke
(C) is going (D) goes	29. (A) study (B) studying (C) studied (D) to study
	30. (A) before (B) after (C) since (D) when
	华石业 左 孝 斯 , 接 继 缮 旅 焚 !

台北市立景興國中一百零二學年度第一學期第一次定期考查九年級英語科試卷

三、閱讀測驗:10%

A.

Superstition is a **belief** (信仰) that some objects or actions will bring good luck or some will bring bad luck. Many superstitions come from our **ancestors**(祖先) and ideas of magic; some people still believe in them today.

In Chinese culture, the color red is a lucky color. Many people believe that if you wear red and **gamble**(賭博), it will bring you luck. On the other hand, some people think touching on the **gambler**'s(賭客)back or reading books behind a gambler will bring bad luck to the gambler. Because the word "back" and "book" have the same sounds like "bad luck" and "lose" in Chinese.

Another example, most Taiwanese believe "four" is an unlucky number, because the words "four" and "die" have a similar sound in Chinese. So, it is hard to find a hospital with a fourth floor in Taiwan.

There are so many superstitions in the world. Every country and culture has different superstitions. It is up to us to decide what is lucky or unlucky.

改寫自 Nan-I English Short Stories

- 31. What is "superstition"?
 - (A) A way of thinking.
 - (B) Bad actions.
 - (C) Good activities.
 - (D) Lucky things.
- 32. According to the reading, which is true?
 - (A) People don't believe in the superstitions today.
 - (B) The color red can bring good luck to a person.
 - (C) Reading books beside the gambler can bring good luck.
 - (D) We have the fourth floor in most of the hospitals in Taiwan.

В.

People in the U.S.A, Great Britain (英國), and parts of Europe (歐洲) celebrate Halloween on October 31 every year. Like the Ghost Festival in Taiwan, this western (西方的) holiday has a long history, and parts of it were not so fun.

About two thousand years ago, there were only ten months in a year, and people in Ireland (愛爾蘭) believed that the ghosts of the dead would return to earth on the last day of the year. These ancient (古老的) people wore animal costumes or masks and lit bonfires (營火) to scare away the evil spirits. When they had to go somewhere, they carried lanterns made from turnips (蕪菁) with scary faces. Poor people asked for food from door to door on that evening, and they would get some bread or cake. Irish farmers would ask for money and food for a feast to honor (榮耀) Saint Columba. In the 1820's, when the Irish and Scottish people

immigrated (移民) to the U.S., they brought their traditions (傳統) with them. They replaced turnips with big orange pumpkins (南瓜). The pumpkin lanterns, with candles inside and carved-in scary faces, became jack-o'-lanterns. Today, kids wear scary costumes, carrying plastic jack-o'-lanterns, and go Trick-or-Treating—asking for candy because it is fun to do so. After several cases of children getting hurt and fatal (致命) shootings in Washington D.C. in 2002, adults would go with the kids to protect them from bad people.

改寫自 Halloween Origins;原作者係 Judith Lewis.

- 33. Who or what would return to earth on October 31st?
 - (A) People in Ireland.
 - (B) Saint Columba.
 - (C) Animals and gods.
 - (D) Ghosts of the dead.
- 34. According to the story, which of the following is true?
 - (A) People in Taiwan celebrate Halloween.
 - (B) People used turnips to make jack-o'-lanterns.
 - (C) People wore masks and costumes for fun.
 - (D) People buy candy for their kids on Halloween.
- 35. Why don't the kids go trick-or-treating by themselves?
 - (A) There might be too much candy for them to carry.
 - (B) They might get lost while they go by themselves.
 - (C) They might get scared by other children in costumes.
 - (D) There might be dangerous strangers out there.

四、看中文寫出英文:5%	(請將答案寫在人工閲卷紙上)
--------------	----------------

36. 分開的 37. 炫耀 38. 陰曆的

39. 正方形 40. 有創造力的

五、文意字彙:10% (請將答案寫在人工閱卷紙上)

- 41. The refrigerator was \underline{f} ed up with food and drinks.
- 42. My brother always uses the <u>p</u> on his desk when he has to stay up late and finish his studies or reports.
- 43. Miss Li usually has her students sit in a <u>e</u> when they have a class activity.
- 44. Asking questions helps us to learn better and faster. So, please don't be s to ask questions in class.
- 45. I need to send a letter and some photographs to a friend in Tokyo, Japan. Can you give me an <u>e</u>?

六、翻譯:15% (請將答案寫在人工閱卷紙上)

- 46. 我們不能吃這些襪子蔬菜,對吧?(用附加問句)
- 47. 他們相信他們明天將會贏得比賽。
- 48. 博物館裡有不同形狀和尺寸的風筝。
- 49. Melody 告訴 John 她將會照顧他的小孩。
- 50. 信不信由你,這位藝術家光是靠轉動以及折疊一張紙就 能夠作出一隻龍。

別急著收文具,記得再檢查一遍喔!